
From: 
Sent: 

Fitch, Julie A. 
6/7/2011 5:40:27 PM 

To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Jones, Michael L (Pwr Gen) 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MLJ2); Clanon, Paul 
(paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); Kahlon, Raminder (raminder.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Bear River Canal Update 6/3/11 

As you may have noticed from my email bounceback, I have been out of the office the past two weeks. But I am 
back, and wanted to say thanks for the thorough reports, as well as the quick work to get this situation under 
control and the problem fixed. 

Best, 
Julie 

Julie A. Fitch 
Director, Energy Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue, 4th floor 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
Phone (415) 703-2059 
Fax (415) 703-1464 
email: jf2@cpuc.ca.gov 
www.cpuc.ca.gov 

Original Message 
From: Jones, Michael L (Pwr Gen) fmailto:MLJ2@pge.coml 
Sent: Friday, June 03, 2011 7:49 AM 
To: Jones, Michael L (Pwr Gen); Cherry, Brian K; Kahlon, Raminder; Clanon, Paul; Fitch, Julie A. 
Subject: Bear River Canal Update 6/3/11 

Rami, Julie, Paul, 
Status as of 6/3/2011: 
Final Report 

Canal Restoration: 
We have removed the temporary bypass and established partial flow in the canal, well in advance of the June 15 
target date. We will confirm with inspections over the weekend that the canal is functioning properly, and ramp 
up to normal flow on Monday/Tuesday. This will be my final update as the canal work has been completed. 
There will be ongoing site restoration work that will be conducted on a straight time basis in order to minimize 
impact to neighbors in the area. 

PCWA Pumping: 
PCWA will ramp down pumping operations as we increase flow in the canal. 

PG&E Water Delivery: 

SB GT&S 0380151 

mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:raminder.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov


Water deliveries have been eliminated. 

Michael L. Jones 
Power Generation 
Office: 415-973-0629 
Cell: 415-264-2120 

SB GT&S 0380152 


